Weekly News

(Last updated on: 1/23/2020)

Dear Parents,

This is to inform that there will be NOT school this weekend, 1/26, due to Chinese New Year and concern on flu season. Please note that this is different from our original calendar.

Thank you! GMCS School Admin

大孟联公告:

鉴于目前孟菲斯的流感和世界上的新型肺炎的流行状况,经过广泛听取孟菲斯华人的意见并咨询了相关演出人员,大孟联董事会经过讨论决定取消原定于本周六(1/25)晚的孟城春晚。孟菲斯目前还没有任何冠状病毒感染的病例,并且在可预见的未来,居民受感染风险极低。这个决定的作出考虑到许多华人的顾虑,希望大家可以安心过年。如果已经购票的,可以跟我们联系办理退票手续。

为了准备这次春晚,许多人付出了将近一年的努力,在此对他们表示衷心感谢。我们会继续关注事态的发展,如有可能,演出会择日再办。